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                      6 CONVENT PLACE  
 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 

 

Queensway – Mid-Town Development Associated Works 
   
In order for a Contractor to undertake works which include resurfacing the part of 
Queensway directly in front of the new Mid-Town Car Park, excavations to complete 
water connections and erecting a canopy structure, the following traffic arrangements 
will be put in place. 
 
As from 8.00am on Saturday 2 July until Sunday 3 July 2016, Queensway from its 
junction at the Coaling Island roundabout to its junction at Europort Avenue at Regal 
House, will have its southbound carriageway closed off to all vehicular traffic. Access for 
residents of Edinburgh Estate will remain as directed by traffic signs. 
 
On Monday 4 July 2016 and for a period not exceeding 10 days, Queensway from its 
junction at Reclamation Road to its junction at Europort Avenue at Regal House will be 
closed off to all vehicular traffic.  Access for residents of Edinburgh Estate will remain as 
directed by traffic signs. 
 
Pedestrian traffic will remain unaffected. Temporary advance road works and diversion 
signs will be placed accordingly on the approach to the works. 
 
The Government would like to take this opportunity to apologise to the general public for 
any inconvenience that these works may cause to them. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


